Sandy Kwan (7B)

Look forward to the new term and the new YP


In a few days, students will be returning to school. I am not sure what we should do to prepare for the new term.


Students will have forgotten many things after the long holiday. Now is the ideal time to finish uncompleted tasks and review our schoolwork.


Some students leave everything until the last minute. They should change this habit before the start of the new term.



Thanks for your letter, Sandy, and I hope that you enjoy the last few days of your summer holidays. Going back to school after a long holiday can be painful, but there will be something fun waiting for you – a new look Young Post.

The Young Post will be relaunched on September 12, with a new design and great new content. Don’t worry, all your favourites will still be there, such as Wonderword, Psychic Bubble and the letters! But we’ve added some new things too – look out for McDull and some great new ways of getting involved with Young Post.

Kate, Editor
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